Warren Rensehausen, CPRP Director of Parks & Recreation wrensehausen@bristolri.gov

Tim Shaw Asst. Director of Parks & Recreation tshaw@bristolri.gov



RECREATION BOARD

N. Diane Davis KARL ANTONEVICH MIKE CABRAL DONALD SQUIRES Kevin Manuel Michael Tomaselli

MEMORANDUM

To:

Steven Contente

Town Administrator

From: Warren Rensehausen, CPRP

Director

Bristol Parks and Recreation Department

Date: May 19, 2025

Re: Petition for Harbor fest Alcoholic sales @ Rockwell Park

The Department of Bristol Parks and Recreation supports the request, with the following.

- The grounds are kept clean after event.
- That someone supervises any vehicles that drive in the park.
- Any damage should be taken care of.
- That the playground area be kept clear during the event.

Town Administrator